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24th February 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the PTFA will be hosting a ‘Scholastic’ Book Fair next week. 
 
We will receive 20% back on all sales made at the book fair to buy new stock for each of the classes, 
so please support the PTFA if you can. 

The book fair will take place on the school playground (weather permitting) on Monday, 27th & 
Tuesday, 28th February and Wednesday, 1st March 2023. If the weather is not suitable for the book 
fair to be outside it will move inside to the school hall. 

The fair will be open from 3.15pm 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 

 


